
Project Update: March 2013 

Furthering the importance of the project, it was included in the Taal Lake Research 
Conference (TLRC) which showcased all the studies and researches being done in Lake Taal. 
This was held November 2013 and was again hosted by our collaborator organization 
PUSOD, Incorporated. Moreover, the project gathered media attention as it was featured in 
“Born to Be Wild”, the Philippines’ only environmental documentary. This further enhanced 
the awareness regarding the presence and existence of the Lake Taal sea snake as it was 
shown during the entire month of February 2013. Highlighting the importance of the species 
for conservation was the inclusion of the project in the 22nd Annual Biodiversity Symposium 
of the Wildlife Conservation Society of the Philippines (WCSP) during the middle of April 
2013. The project was presented among the academe and wildlife conservationists from in 
and out of the country. 


